Dear Mr. Mario Yarto,
 

Norway has only got one comment to the latest version of the handbook;
 

At the bottom of page 16 of the document, in the box "From experience" - we would like to make a comment on the sentence "The experience so far is thus that with two notable exceptions Parties have submitted nominations with adequate backup information in due time to be considered by the Committee at the meeting following the nomination."  
 

We believe that this sentence gives the impression that the nominating Party was the one responsible for not submitting the nomination in due time. As this was not the case, we would prefer a change of the sentence, or if possible an exclusion of the whole sentence since the text before it really explains the situation well enough. 
 

Thank you for taking our comment into consideration.
 

Kind regards,
 

Loella Bakka 
Executive officer, Norwegian Pollution Control Authority (SFT) 

E-mail: loella.bakka@sft.no 
Phone: + 47 22 57 36 10 Fax: + 47 22 67 67 06 
Address: P.O. Box 8100 Dep, NO-0032 Oslo, Norway (Strømsveien 96) 

Web: http://www.sft.no 
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